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Oregon Native Plant Appreciation Month provides the opportunity to expand 

education of the public on the value and importance of native plants. Aside from their 

beauty and fascinating stories, native plants are essential to sustain our native 

pollinators, which in turn support birds and other insect-eating animals. A more 

complex and rich environment is more resilient to perturbations like wildfire and long-

term changes like our changing climate. Please support the designation of April of 

each year as Oregon Native Plant Appreciation Month. 


